Kelly M. Crowe

From: Hall, Sirpa <Sirpa.Hall@jacobs.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:55 AM

To: Kelly M. Crowe; Burns, Krystal/TPA

Cc: Gary Volenec

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: General Engineering Services Agreement extension

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Kelly, absolutely, we are in the agreement as you propose below.
We look forward to continuing to work with you and your staff. Thanks. -Sirpa
Sirpa H Hall, P.E., ENV SP | Jacobs | Assistant Vice President | Manager of Projects, South Florida |

+1.954.299.8577|
Sirpa.Hall@jacobs.com | www.jacobs.com

From: Kelly M. Crowe <kcrowe@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 10:45 AM

To: Burns, Krystal/TPA <Krystal.Burns@jacobs.com>

Cc: Hall, Sirpa <Sirpa.Hall@jacobs.com>; Gary Volenec <gary.volenec@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] General Engineering Services Agreement extension

Importance: High

Hello,
The City of Key West would like to extend the General Engineering Services Agreement under Resolution 17-207 and
extended for a two (2) year period per Resolution 21-142. The current extension expires on August 1, 2022 and staff is

proposing to further extend the contract until December 31, 2022.

Please reply as soon as possible to this email to confirm your company is interested in renewing your company’s
services. The request for extension will be presented at the August 2, 2022 City Commission meeting for approval.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kelly M. Crowe, P.E.
Utilities Director
City of Key West
305 809-3967



NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any
viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.



